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Welcome Back 

I would like to welcome all of our families back to school and I trust you all had a 

wonderful break. As the children might have told you, we have adapted our 

behaviour ladder and are working with the children to help them understand how 

it works. 

Our approach will always be to develop meaningful and lasting relationships with 

our children and families, looking to celebrate their successes where ever we can.  

Rewards will continue as they looked last half term but the big change is how we 

address unwanted behaviour. School is a place where children come to learn how 

to emotionally regulate and how to build friendships. To help all of our children do 

this we need to have a clear response to unwanted behaviour. When this occurs, 

all adults will follow the behaviour poster below.  These are seen on the 

playground and in every classroom. In every instant, children will be given time to 

reflect (thinking time) and make a positive change. All red or grey zone behaviour 

will mean a parent will be 

spoken to. At this point the 

consequence for those 

behaviours will be 

explained. 

The added clarity around 

what is expected of the 

children is already having a 

positive impact and I am 

pleased to say the children 

have been amazing. I am 

currently updating the 

behaviour policy and will be 

in communication with you 

all once I have it published. 

 

Daniel Forward, Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Superstars of the Week 

 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 


